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 Truly yours, 

 

 

 

DANIEL ALEXANDER  

ANZCHAM, President 

 

17 April 2023 
 
Dear Members and Partners, 
 
The American Chamber of Commerce (North Luzon) and Australian - New Zealand Chamber of 
Commerce is planning the first Joint International Networking Mixer. This will be held on Thursday, 
25 May 2023 from 6:00 pm to 8:00pm at Clark Marriott Hotel. 
  
This is an opportunity to network with members of foreign business communities and is created to 

provide avenue to expand connection, enjoy an evening of friendly exchange and form new business 

relationships in an informal setting. Relationships formed at an event like this help stimulate 

discussion and possible business opportunities. 

In this regard, we would like to extend the opportunity for you to partner in this event as follows: 
 

 
 
With your company’s valued support, this event will surely be a great success and more importantly, 
meaningful to your business interests.  
 
If you have any questions or need additional information, please do not hesitate to contact Kaye Ko 
marketing@anzcham.com. 
 
 

INVESTMENT VALUE P25,000 P15,000 P10,000

 Set-up space (1 IBM table will be provided) ✓

 Option for maximum 1 -minute (60-sec) AVP loop during 

event ✓

 Inclusion of company logo in all  marketing collaterals  and 

invites to foreign chambers (300 dpi jpeg file) ✓ ✓

 Option to display  banner at a designated area at the venue 

(standee/roll-up banner only) ✓ ✓ ✓

 Inclusion of company logo in the event’s AVP loop ✓ ✓ ✓

 Recognition during the program ✓ ✓ ✓

 Copy of attendees' database (with consent) ✓ ✓ ✓

 Member's rate for additional registered attendees ✓ ✓ ✓

 Complimentary entry to the event  2 1 1

mailto:marketing@anzcham.com

